Provider Bulletin

Molina Healthcare of Virginia, Inc.

September 4, 2024

Provider Enrollment Requirements for Comprehensive Crisis and
Transition Services

The Department of Medicaid Assistance Services (DMAS) published a bulletin to alert

Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Services (DBHDS) providers
about regulatory updates that affect licensed crisis providers.

The purpose of the bulletin is to inform these providers about the latest changes and how
they relate to the provision of Comprehensive Crisis and Transition Services.

Click the link below to read the complete bulletin.

Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Services (DBHDS) Crisis
Services Regulatory Updates and Related Provider Enrollment Requirements for
Comprehensive Crisis and Transition Services

Questions?

If you have any questions or need clarification, please contact Molina's Provider Contact
Center at (800) 424-4518 or your dedicated Molina Provider Services representative at
MolinaVA.Providerlnquiry@molinahealthcare.com. They are here to assist you.

Thank you,

Molina Healthcare
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